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15th September 2025 

Dear Parents, 

I am excited to announce that the Year 11 Prom has been booked for Wednesday 8th July 2026. 

The Prom will take place at Formby Hall and the cost is £48. Further details about the evening 

will be sent out closer to the time. 

Payments must be made using the SCOPAY system. Please find the payment schedule below:-  

24th October 2025 - deposit £20 

27th February 2026 - £13 

27th April 2026 - £15   

 

To encourage the students to be fully engaged in their learning and preparation for their GCSE 

exams at the end of year 11, both in and out of school, we have launched “Passport to Prom”.  

Students have been challenged to gain 200 merits by Christmas. Students are awarded merits 

weekly for:- 

• zero demerits (2) 

• 100% attendance (2),  

• Tassomai (up to 5 per week),  

• After school intervention session (5 per session),  

• Sparx  (2 merits per week).  

Students can receive extra merits for contribution to school life and being active learners in 

lessons. Students will also receive 10 merits for every target grade they achieve in their 

December mocks.  

Any demerits awarded for failure to complete homework, poor punctuality, bad behaviour etc. 

will affect their overall merit total. You can follow your child’s behaviour record using Class 

Charts. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require your login details.  

In addition to meeting the merit goal, all pupils are expected to have an excellent behaviour 

record, meet all coursework deadlines, have excellent attendance and excellent punctuality. 

  

https://www.scopay.com/login


    

   

 

 

I will be closely monitoring this and if pupils are struggling to meet the requirements to attend 

Prom there will be opportunities for students to “Payback to Prom”, if appropriate. This will be 

explained to students if they are at risk of not meeting their targets.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this event. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Holt 

Year 11 Progress Leader 


